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This comment is related to the Phase II Western WA Municipal Stormwater Draft Permit. We are a
secondary permittee. There is a concern about the timing of being required to submit the updated
Stormwater Management Plan at the same time of year as the annual report is due. There are many
other regulatory reporting requirements around that same time of year, and adding one more would
be a strain on staff resources. The current system of having that document updated by May 31st
annually works well for our staffing resources. Please consider keeping the deadline the same as it
is right now.


